
AFTER BEING  
SHOT IN THE FACE,  

IT’S A KICK IN  
THE TEETH.

POLICE ASSOCIATION OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA

LET’S PROTECT THOSE WHO PROTECT US.

Senior Constable Brett Gibbons was shot  
point-blank in the face while on duty. He will  
carry the scars for the rest of his life but now  
the Weatherill Government wants him to 
carry the financial burden of ongoing medical 
expenses too. 

Changes to the return-to-work legislation  
will mean injured officers will be stripped of  
their entitlements. 

Every day South Australian police officers  
like Brett put their lives on the line to protect  
us. This new legislation will penalise them  
for doing so.

After being shot in the face, this is a kick  
in the teeth.

Go to protectourcops.com.au for more  
information and to sign the petition to get  
this unfair legislation amended.


